
 

 

Ref:  KH/FS/EarlyClosure 
 

27th February 2025 
 
 

Trust Mock Assessment Moderation - Early Closure 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
On Wednesday 2nd April 2025, school will close to pupils after period 3 to allow staff to 
complete essential moderation of the Year 11 and 13 mock examinations across the 
Matrix Academy Trust.  Lessons will run as normal from period 1 - 3.  
 
School will be open as normal on Thursday 3rd April 2025 following Wednesday’s early 
closure.  
 
Departure times are as follows:  
 
12.35pm         Year 7, 11 & 13  
 
12.40pm          Year 8, 9, 10 & 12 
 
If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, they will be able to use their allocation 
during morning break.  
 
The school bus services will run with departures at 12:45pm and 12:55pm.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs  
Headteacher 
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